
Rocky Point Middle School 

& 

Rocky Point PTA invite you to the 

. . . 

“6th Grade Welcome BBQ” 

 

 
Wednesday, August 21, 2024 

11 AM – 1:00 PM 
 

 Congratulations – Welcome to Middle School! 

 Meet your classmates and friends! 

 Enjoy a delicious hot dog or hamburger, chips, drink, and ice treat(ice treat 

for students only)! 

 Practice opening your locker!  

 Review your schedule and visit each classroom! 

 Notes for parents/guardians: 

 Parents/Guardians must attend with participating students. 

 Teachers will not be present at this event. 

 The social will take place in and outside the cafeteria.  

 We hope to see you there!  Enjoy your summer!  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Please Return to the RPMS Main Office by August 1, 2024 

Student Name:  __________________________ 

______ Will attend the 6th Grade BBQ on August 21st   

______ Will not attend the 6th Grade BBQ on August 21st   
______ Total number of family members attending the 6th Grade BBQ 

$_____ Total cash or check enclosed ($7 per person having lunch/checks 

made out to Rocky Point PTA)  
 

Please email PTA @ rockypointpta@gmail.com if you have any 

dietary/allergy concerns. 

mailto:rockypointpta@gmail.com

